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I am against changing the current voting system in Oregon. I trust our system and 

feel this will unjustly impact those that cannot easily make in person voting or have 

the bandwidth to pre-register for mail. I am concerned this measure is more about 

making less people vote. Our system works and works well and I do not take kindly to 

those that want to inhibit people from voting and creating fear tactics and distrust in 

our systems.  

 


